
Dear Commissioners. 

 

I chaired the Clairemont Plan Update Subcommittee for 

three years and also served on the CCPG. 

 

If Clairemont is ever going to improve its infrastructure to 

accommodate the mandated 

increased population associated with the Midcoast Trolley 

Extension, Clairemont needs to be one. 

 

There are inherent difficulties in splitting the district into 

two or moving Bay Ho and Bay Park to CD1 and effectively 

disenfranchising citizens for many years. 

 

I would like to see the community of Clairemont united 

into one district and recommend the Clairemont United 

map 74956. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Susan A. Mournian 
 


